
TO ALL FRONTLINE
EMERGENCY SERVICE PERSONNEL

In 2001 the police federation commissioned a report on the impact of tetra (airwave).

The findings of the report were delivered to members of the federation the same year.

This report and the attached 2009 report highlight the dangers of exposure to electromagnetic
radiation which can cause brain damage, cancers and genetic deformities.

Female personnel are particularly vulnerable.

High court judgements now conclusively prove tetras links to cancer.

Why is this system still in use?
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